

PLANNING & BUDGET

March 13, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Christian Shelton, Chair Chair Chair

Committee on Planning and Budget

RE: Proposed Degree Program: Joint Entomology BS/Entomology MS Five-Year

Combined-Degree Program

The Committee on Planning & Budget discussed the proposal for a joint Entomology BS/Entomology MS five-year combined-degree program at their March 13, 2018 meeting and found no budgetary concerns. The committee voted +11-0-0 in favor of the new program proposal.